UK Pop Star Lied about Taking
in Refugees. She Rented to
Diplomats Instead
Lily Allen is a popular singer and entertainer in the UK who
is known for support of mass immigration. Last month, she
welcomed several refugees into her luxury home, but then sent
a request to her fans to house her and her two children over
Christmas, because the foreigners would not leave her home.
Later it was discovered that she did not open her home to
refugees at all. Instead, she rented the property to wealthy
diplomats who she claimed she could not evict because they had
diplomatic immunity. She was skewered on social media for
being a “champagne socialist” who advocates one policy for
taxpayers and another for wealthy elitists, such as herself. GEG
Last year, award-winning singer and liberal activist Lily
Allen demanded citizens open their borders and homes to
refugees. However, soon after graciously opening her own
lavish home to migrants, the socialist celebrity was horrified
to receive a brutal dose of reality.
After demanding taxpayers house refugees, singer and liberal
activist Lily Allen (pictured) got exactly what she deserved
when she took immigrants into her multi-million-dollar home.
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Wealthy liberal elitists are always delighted to demand that
the taxpayers be forced to fund their social activism, never

once putting their money where their mouth is. So, when famous
singer and notorious leftist activist Lily Allen was
challenged to practice what she preaches when it comes to
opening her home to those who are less fortunate, she finally
accepted.
After a year of incessantly whining that the West hasn’t done
enough for the ceaseless flood of ungrateful and dangerous
mostly-Muslim migrants, Allen thought she could get away with
welcoming a few legal foreigners as tenants into one of her
lavish apartments. Although they weren’t the knife-wielding,
stubble-sprouting North African “children” that she demands
everyone else take, she still got a brutal dose of her own
socialistic agenda — and she now realizes it isn’t the liberal
utopia that she claimed it would be.
The Sun reports that after setting the example by generously
opening her apartment to foreign tenants, Allen and her 2
children are now homeless for the Christmas season because her
immigrant guests have refused to leave, and much to Allen’s
dismay, they have diplomatic immunity and cannot be evicted.
In short, not only was Allen fooling her followers into
believing she’d graciously opened her home to refugees, but
they were actually wealthy diplomats to whom she was renting
her property, and now, she has reaped the comeuppance of her
liberal agenda.
Read full article here…

